
 

 
 

307 SOUTH MARKET STREET, P.O. BOX P                                 DANVILLE, OHIO 43014-0616 
TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – AUGUST 14, 2016 

 

FATHER MARK HAMMOND, PASTOR 
Father Vince Nguyen, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Tim Birie 
Father Homer Blubaugh, retired 
Thomas Harrmann, Director of Religious Ed. 
Betty Hoffman, Treasurer 
Sandy Mickley, Secretary 
Donald Hawk, Parish Council President 
Sacramental Emergencies – 398-6285 
Website www.stlukedanvilleoh.org  
Parish E-mail address stluke@ecr.net 
 

LITURGY OF THE MASS 
Saturday Evening:  5:00pm 
Sunday Morning: 10:00am 
Daily:  Tues. 8am,Wed. 11am, Thurs. 8am 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday through Friday 9:30am to 4:30pm 

740-392-4711 ext. 1 @ St. Vincent de Paul Parish Office 
740-392-4711 ext. 7 
740-392-4711 ext. 2 
1-740-502-2679 
740-507-0029 (cell) 740-427-3099 (home) 
740-599-6362 (office) 844-695-4547 (office toll-free) 
740-599-6362 (office) 740-507-9569 (cell) 
740-599-6416 (home)  
 
SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday  3:30-4:30pm   
     and by appointment 
Marriage:  Call Parish office or contact Father six months  
     before the wedding date; Instruction is required. 
Baptism:  Call Greg Henkel at 740-392-4711 ext. 5 or 
     gregmhenkel@gmail.com; instruction required. 
In Case of Sickness:  Call parish office if you are sick   
     or hospitalized; also, inform us about the sick or 
     aged who are unable to attend church. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT – We are St. Luke Church, people of God, created in the image and likeness of Christ, 
and committed to living our faith in the Roman Catholic tradition under the authority and direction of the Pope, 
Bishop and Pastor. 

As people baptized in Christ, gifted with many talents and rooted in strong families, we reach out and welcome 
all.  Our mission is to proclaim the good news, as a prayerful and caring community celebrating Christ’s presence 
in worship, sacraments, and service. 



Readings for August 14, 2016 
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Readings for August 21, 2016 
21st  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading: Jeremiah 38:4-6, 8-10 
Responsorial: Psalm 40:2, 3, 4, 18 
Second Reading: Hebrews 12:1-4 
Gospel: Luke 12:49-53 
 
First Reading: Isaiah 66:18-21 
Responsorial: Psalm 117:1, 2 
Second Reading: Hebrews 12:5-7, 11-13 
Gospel: Luke 13:22-30 

 
                   AUGUST             MASS INTENTIONS            OFFERED BY       ALTAR SERVERS  
Saturday 13 5pm People of St. Luke  Annika Adam-Laura Morris 
Sunday 14 10am Bill & Charlotte Wills Laura Wills Addison Wills-Garren Wills 
Monday 15 7pm (at K of C Hall)  volunteer 
 
There will be no weekday Masses in the church, due to repair of the understructure. 
 
Saturday 20 5pm People of St. Luke  Rachel Mickley-Erin Mickley  
Sunday 21 10am Louise, Marie, & Albert 

  Winterhalter 
Eric Winterhalter  

Joseph Hedge-Darian Warnock 
 

Saint Luke is a member of the Knox-Licking Consortium with St. Vincent de Paul. 
St. Vincent de Paul Website: www.st-vincentdepaul.org   
     Go to Quick Links at the bottom of the page for ‘Church Bulletin’ 
St. Vincent Mass times     
     Saturday at 4:30pm; Sunday at 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am   
     Monday, Tuesday at 12:15pm; Wednesday at 8:30am; Friday at 5:30pm 
     Liturgy of the Hours Thursday at 8:00am in Rectory Chapel 
 
Your Stewardship to God – July 30/31 
 $4,878.00 Weekly Offering, Thank you!         
 200.00 Religious Education 
 610.00 Church in Latin America 
 1,555.41 The Sisters of Notre Dame de Namur (Mission Co-op) 
 
Prayers are requested for... Kaden Allerding, Chris Allison, Jeff Allison, Helen Austin, Johnnie Baughman, 
Bill Bennett, Annette Campbell, Spencer Capelle, Rose Crawford, Jim Denuit, Roseanne Euman, Lois Fox, Liza 
Heffelfinger, Hannah King, John Kick, Kathy Kosman, Bill Lang, Bailey Larrison, John Leslie, Rose Lucas,  
Katelyn McKinley, Larry McWilliams, Barb Miller, Ben Miller, Eileen Miller, Josh Moore, Chris Neitzelt, 
Bernard Oberfield, Dave/Lorna Patton, Chloe Ploof, Roy Rhodes, Carol Roberts, Beth Sapp, Jackie Shackle, 
Father Snoke, John Staggs, Shirley & Rodger Stoner, Melvin Troyer, Bob Watts, Katie Weber, Sr. Jean Welling, 
and closure of abortion clinics. When admitted to a hospital please identify yourself as Catholic & call the parish 
office if you wish to have a visit. 
 
Welcome to St. Luke Parish!  If you wish to become a member of the parish, we would love to meet you!  
The parish office is located at the west end of the Community Center.  If you are unable to stop by, you can 
pick up a Family Registration form in the church from the table near the side entrance or in the vestibule, or 
one can be mailed to you upon request.  Just fill it out with your information and return it to the parish office.  
If you are currently a member of another parish in the diocese, the diocese will transfer your membership to 
St. Luke’s.   
	
WORD	OF	LIFE	“The	Church	always	advances	between	the	cross	and	the	resurrection,	between	
persecutions	and	the	consolations	of	the	Lord.		This	is	the	path:	those	who	take	this	path	do	not	go	
wrong.”	
	 ~Pope	Francis,	Homily	on	the	Feast	of	St.	George,	April	23,	2013	



 
MINISTRIES                       Ushers                 Minister of Word      Eucharistic Ministers 
Monday 8/15 7pm Held at K of C Hall – Knights will serve the Ministries   
Saturday 8/20 5pm Tharp Family 

Iverson Family 
Joanna Mickley Louie Mickley-Marie Holland 

Jim Puster-Annette Puster-Rose Bell 
Sunday 8/21 10am Jerry Mickley 

Leo Mickley 
Charlie Bratton Joan Bross-Martha Stutz-George Durbin 

Betty Hoffman-Jean Lahmon 
Cantors: Saturday, August 20 at 5pm:  Laura Wills & Bobbi Mickley  

   Sunday, August 21 at 10am: Laura Wills & Men’s Group 
Offertory Counter Team: August 21 – Mike & Chris Billow, Roxanna Reiheld  
 
Danville Senior Citizen Luncheon, Thursday, August 18….Danville Area Senior Citizens (all of Eastern 
Knox County including Apple Valley, Howard, Brinkhaven, Greer, Millwood, and Danville) are invited to a 
delicious Swiss steak dinner this coming Thursday at 12 noon at St. Luke Community Center.  Ladies from 
Millwood and Danville Churches of Christ and Mohican Valley Door of Hope will be preparing the meal.  
Colonial Manor Nursing Center, Loudonville will be providing prizes for a period of Bingo following lunch.  
Reservations are necessary—please call Barb Mickley (740-599-7102 or 740-599-7224) or Marty 
Neighbarger at (740-599-2930).  Please leave your name, phone number and number attending if you get the 
answering machines.  Reservations are due by Tuesday evening, August 16. 
 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) classes for the Knox-Licking Consortium will 
begin 7pm Tuesday, August 23rd at the St Vincent de Paul Pope Francis Center. Anyone who is considering 
becoming Catholic and any Catholic who has not received all of the sacraments of initiation, please contact 
Greg Henkel at gregmhenkel@gmail.com or 392-4711x5 for more information.  If you would like to attend 
but cannot make that time please contact Greg to discuss your individual schedule.  Also, contact Greg if you 
are interested in becoming a sponsor for someone considering becoming Catholic. 
	
Marriage	 and	 NFP…	 a	 Divine	 Design	 –	Married	 couples	 who	 use	 Natural	 Family	 Planning	 (NFP)	
report	 many	 benefits	 including:	 better	 communication	 between	 spouses,	 increased	 patience	 and	
emotional	 maturity,	 deeper	 understanding	 of	 each	 other,	 and	 growth	 in	 respect	 for	 God’s	 gift	 of	
fertility.		Engaged	and	married	couples	are	invited	to	learn	NFP.		Class	dates/registration	of	online	at	
familylife@columbuscatholic.org	 or	 contact	 the	Marriage	 and	Family	 Life	Office	 at	 614-241-2560	or	
familylife@columbuscatholic.org.		

Upcoming	NFP	Class	at	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Parish	starts	Sunday,	September	25,	2016,	2:30-
4:30pm;	continues	October	9	&	30,	and	December	4.	
 
Retreat for Married Couples on August 27, 2016: Featuring celebration of Mass and reflection by Bishop 
Frederick F. Campbell and presentations by Deacon James Keating, author of Spousal Prayer: A Way to 
Marital Happiness. The retreat will be held from 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. at Immaculate Conception Church, 
Columbus.  Cost is $65 per couple, which includes light breakfast, lunch and Spousal Prayer book. For more 
information and to register please visit http://familylife.colsdioc.org or call 614-241-2560. 
 
Catholic Men's Luncheon Club Event, Friday, September 2, 2016 – We’re back from summer vacation! 
Please join us for the next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club on Friday, September 2 featuring a talk by Don 
Brey who will speak on Faith and Politics. The luncheon is at St. Patrick Church at 280 North Grant Avenue 
in downtown Columbus. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch and Mike’s talk until about 1:00 
pm. No reservations necessary. $10 covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend!  For information on 
Catholic Men’s Luncheons, contact Tim Merkle, CMLC President at htm@ejhlaw.com. 
	
HAPPILY EVER AFTER ... DESPITE THE ROUGH SPOTS 
Join us for a Marriage Encounter weekend and learn ways to use your marriage's ups and downs to deepen 
your love for each other and for God. The next two weekends are November 11-13 and in the new year on 



February 17-19, both in central Ohio. For more information or to register, contact Paul & Marilou Clouse at 
614-834-6880 or visit our website at www.wwmecolumbus.org 
 

EVENTS OF THE COMING WEEK 
Saturday August 13 6pm – Altar Server Class 

Center Rental for Danville Athletic Boosters ‘Night at the Races’ 
Sunday August 14 11am – Altar Server Class 
Monday August 15 1-7pm – Bloodmobile in Center 

Assumption of Mary is not a holyday of Oblation since it falls on a Monday 
7pm – Mass at KofC Hall followed by Installation of Officers & Pot Luck dinner 
           All are welcome 

Thursday August 18 Noon – Sr. Citizens Luncheon & Program 
Sunday August 21 Monthly Food Pantry collection for Danville Interchurch 

Children of Mary Sisters at both Masses for Eucharistic Adoration talk 
11am-7pm – Eucharistic Adoration with Rosary at 7pm  

 
A Stewardship Moment: Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Weekend of August 13/14, 2016  
In today’s second reading, we hear the author of the letter to the Hebrews liken the daily life of the Christian 
steward to a race, a long-distance race perhaps, certainly not a sprint; requiring endurance and a single-minded 
focus on Jesus at the finish line.  Good stewards are firmly committed to running the race, to live the Christian 
life to the fullest, to keep their eyes focused on Jesus.  They don’t grow weary.  They don’t lose heart.  They 
know there is immense joy waiting for them at the finish line.  Are you fully committed to living each day for 
Christ?  Are you running the race, or are you simply jogging?  Just walking?  Sitting?  Going backwards?  Going 
nowhere?  Some of us may want to reflect on what we can do to run the race with even more conviction.  Others 
may want to reflect on how to simply enter the race and start running. 
	
The	 upcoming	 Blood	 Drive	 is	 Monday,	 August	 15	 from	 1-7pm.	 	 If	 you	 would	 like	 to	 make	 an	
appointment	please	call	Jaret	Baker	at	740-507-0885.		You	can	also	call	the	American	Red	Cross	at	1-800-
RED-CROSS	or	log	on	to	their	website	at	redcrossblood.org.		
 
Got Questions – Try Alpha on PSR Night – Sessions begin September 21st 
     We are so excited to present a second session of Alpha this fall.  This 10-week program is a series of 
interactive sessions that freely explore the basics of Christian faith.  No pressure.  No follow-up. No charge. 
     Come attend Alpha on Wednesday nights, beginning on September 21st and wrapping up by the end of 
November.  Alpha includes a light meal, followed by videos and speakers, then small group discussions, running 
from 6:30-8PM to coincide with PSR.  Drop your kids off at PSR, then make time for yourself to learn more 
about basics of Christianity.  We will be sure to wrap up in time for pick-up! 
     Sessions will be held a block away at The Blonde Robin! 
Sign up forms will be included in the upcoming parent letter and will also be available in the next few weeks in 
the pews.   Tell your friends – all are welcome! 
     Please contact Brenda Arnold at 740-507-8784, JoAnn Campanelli at 740-599-6097, or the parish office if you 
are interested in volunteering or have questions about the program. 
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
      Sunday, August 21st from 11:00am-7:00pm will be the last date for Eucharistic Adoration on a Sunday.  A 
new schedule for Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will begin on Tuesday, September 6th after the 8:00am 
mass and continue through the day and night until before mass on Wednesday at 11:00am. This is going to give 
our parish an immense opportunity to obtain His graces and blessings. Please sign up for an hour with our Lord. 
     FATHER SNOKE recently commented on what Adoration means to him.  "Adoration is a time to get away 
from the busyness of life and focus on you and the Lord.  Adoration is so special to the Lord because it isn't 
something we 'have' to do, its something we want to do for Him.  This is a time to praise Him for all He has done 
for us, and all that He continues to do for us.  The focus is not on ourselves, but on the Lord.  Here we can leave 
the outside 'outside'. Leave your worries at the door, leave all behind. You are in the presence of God." 



     NEXT weekend, August 20-21, the sisters from Children of Mary convent in Newark will give a short talk at 
the masses about the importance of Eucharistic Adoration in parishes.  After mass, they are inviting all into the 
center for a short presentation and to answer any questions you might have. You won't want to miss this! 


